
  
 

  

 
Greater Norwich Development Partnership 

PO Box 3466 
Norwich 

NR7 7NX 
 
 

17 June 2013 
 
 
Mr D Vickery 
The Planning Inspectorate, 
3/25 Hawk Wing, 
Temple Quay House,  
2 The Square, Temple Quay,  
Bristol BS1 6PN 
 
 
Dear Mr Vickery, 

Joint Core Strategy for Broadland, Norwich and South Norfolk - Broadland 
Part of Norwich Policy Area Examination:  

GNDP’s response to Barton Willmore Supplementary Response to Q6 
Matter 01 
 
Further to the note to the hearing participants dated 24th May, please find 
attached the above document.  This letter and the attachment will be added to the 
website.  It is intended to submit the remainder of the outstanding evidence by the 
21st June deadline. 
 
Work is continuing on progressing the Main Modifications that were discussed at 
the Examination in May. These will be submitted separately, although it is now 
likely that the main modifications proformas will be submitted alongside the further 
evidence due for submission on 21st June.   
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sandra Eastaugh 
Greater Norwich Development Partnership Manager 
 
t:  01603 223264 
e. s.eastaugh@gndp.org.uk 
 
  


